
Community Affairs Committee 
Both Facility & Events  

February 12, 2019 Johnsburg Village Hall 
Draft Copy – Not Approved 

 
In attendance:  
Chairman: Tom Curry  
Committee Members: JoDee Hettermann, Dawn Barrett, Lisa Kuna, John O’Brien, 
Scott Diedrich, Linda Kowalski, Scott Thornton, Jessica Johnson, Jill McEvoy   
Meeting started: 5:40pm  
 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 

 

New Business  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No minutes were approved 

 

Halloween Survey – Chairman Curry and the Committee went over the 

results of the trick or treat survey. After weeding out all the non-residents 

votes, 58% of the residents responding still want trick or treating to take 

place on Halloween regardless of what day it. Committee Member 

McEvoy stated that having it on Halloween is a good idea because it will 

never be a question of what day it will be each year, which will eliminate 

confusion. Committee Member Diedrich replied that having trick or treat 

on a weekend day each year would be good for parents to take their time 

and not have to rush home after work as they do when it takes place during 

the week. Committee member Kuna stated that the weekend is much better 

for parents and kids, because not only less people are working but it 

actually can be more of a family event as families can host their own 

parties prior to or after trick or treat hours. Committee Member Thornton 

stated that if treat or treating occurred on the same day for all of District 

12 rather than just the Village it would lessen confusion about which 

neighborhoods trick or treat on which day. The Committee took a poll 

regarding the matter and Committee Members Barrett, Hettermann, 

Diedrich, Johnson and Thornton voted to conduct trick or treating on 

Saturday or Sunday before Halloween; Committee Members Kuna, 

Kowalski and McEvoy abstained and Committee Member O’Brien voted 

no.  

 

Easter Egg Hunt – The Committee reviewed some of the logistics and 

supplies needed for the Easter Egg Hunt Event. Members discussed the 

event schedule and who will be the Easter Bunny mascot.  

 

Wine Tasting Event – Committee Member McEvoy updated everyone on 

her progress with finding a venue. She also shared more information on 

different activities and possible foods that can be served at the event. 

Committee Member Kuna gave an update on her search for finding a 

company to do the wine tasting.  

 

Band for Celebration in the Park – Chairman Curry communicated with 

the Committee that they would be reaching out to “LOL Chicago” to play 

at the event again this year.   

 
 
Chairman Curry 

will inform the 

board of Trustees 

the results of the 

votes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updates on 

progress at next 

meeting.  



TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Adjournment 

 

 

 

 

 

Burg-B-Que Event – The Committee discussed whether the event should 

be tied in with another event, if it should stand alone again this year.  

Committee Member Hettermann moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded 

by Committee Member Kuna. All committee members present voted aye. 

Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:36PM. 

 


